
From: Bryan Colvard [mailto:wcsobc@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 3:16 PM 
To: Bill Lambert; Bill Lambert 

Subject: County Building assesment 

 

Bill, 

 

William Curley had a thought…would this meeting Thursday be something that Jerry Hunt should 

attend? 

 

Sheriff Bryan E. Colvard 

Weston County Sheriff’s Office 

25 N. Sumner Avenue 

Newcastle, Wyoming 82701 

Phone (307) 746-4444 

Fax        (307)746-3404 

 

 


